| TeKawa Mataaho

Public Service Commission

24 November 2023

oOfficial Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA 2023-0276

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 20 November 2023 for:

“I am requesting information related to Water Entity No 2 which is based in Hamilton. A chief

executive was appointed some time ago and | understand staff have been employed.

I also understand the Department of Internal Affairs is currently funding the WE2.

e My first request is to establish how much the DIA have paid to WE2 between the time its
CE was appointed and 14 October 2023. being the date of the election.

e My second request is what further funding has been paid to WE2 since 14 October 2023.

e My third request is to be provided with copies of the financial reports provided by WE2 to
the DIA since funding commenced.

e  Whatis the frequency of these reports required to be filed with DIA. “

We have transferred your request to the Department of Internal Affairs (DIA), as the information
to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by DIA. In these
circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your
request.

You will hear further from the DIA concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

i

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





